
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Elaine Phillips

Senator Phillips Attends North Shore Child & Family Guidance
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Senator Elaine Phillips recently attended the North Shore Child & Family Guidance Center’s

2017 “Under the Stars” Gala.

“The North Shore Child & Family Guidance Center is an essential resource in our community

for children struggling with mental health conditions,” Senator Elaine Phillips said. “I

applaud the Center’s committed staff for working tirelessly to help restore and strengthen

the emotional well-being of children. Thank you to the Center for inviting me to this year’s

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/elaine-phillips/landing


wonderful “Under the Stars” Gala, and congratulations and thank you to this year’s honorees,

Marilyn and Russell Albanese, for your gracious support of the community’s children.”

The North Shore Child & Family Guidance Center helps children and families address issues

such as depression and anxiety, developmental delays, bullying, teen pregnancy, sexual

abuse, teen drug and alcohol abuse, and family crises stemming from illness, death, trauma

and divorce.


